
Birds of Gwent: 
 An exhibiƟon of GOS members’ photographs 

From 29th March to 26th April GOS will 
be holding a  photographic  exhibiƟon 
at The Riverfront in Newport. Our aim 
is to showcase the  fabulous birdlife of 
Gwent and the work of the Society’s 
Photographers. There are no prizes but, 
should your image be selected,  

exhibitors will  receive an A3 print of 
their photograph.  

If you would like to take part please 
submit 5 good quality photographs of 
any birds taken in Gwent by 8th March 
2024 to:  

photoexh@gwentbirds.org.uk   

Please take a look at the GOS website 
before submiƫng your photos. There 
you can find full rules and instrucƟons 
and download the entry form which 
must accompany your entry. 

If you would like to view the exhibiƟon 
it will be held in the Main Gallery at 
The Riverfront, Kingsway, Newport  
NP20 1HG (Open 9am—4pm everyday 
except Friday unƟl 10:30pm). 

Photos: Blair Jones & Dave Brassey. 


